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From: Elijah Reynolds
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Support Better Crossing at Midvale / Heather Creat
Date: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 8:46:59 AM

Good morning,
I support improved pedestrian crossings at Midvale and Heather Crest.

We live in the Sunset Neighborhood and have a hard time making it across Midvale
in the time allowed. 

We are also frequently almost hit by cars turning
left out of Hilldale onto northbound Midvale Blvd, towards University;
and, by cars turning right out of Hilldale onto southbound Midvale,
towards Mineral Point. 

Please make the crossings safer for
pedestrians!
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